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Be More Efficient Every Season 
with Pump School
After his first time attending Pump School, 
Brian Frost of Frosty’s Dragline learned how 
to increase his operation’s efficiency, as well 
as many key safety aspects of the job.

When Frost brought his crew back to attend 
another Pump School, he saw just how much 
every crew member in manure application 
can learn. Now, after attending three Pump 
Schools, Frost is well aware of how 
equipment works, how to maintain the 
equipment for optimal efficiency, and how to 
run a safe manure application operation. 

Frosty’s Dragline knows they can always call 
Puck, multiple times a day, with any questions 
they have. Experienced employees will even 
meet them on the job to help out if needed.
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Puck employees will meet you on the job for help

Brian Frost is a Pump School regular
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Learn more at

“Every time I’ve gone to Pump 
School I’ve learned something 
new.”


